
 

March 18, 2021 1602 

Attendees 

Mark Abramson, Susan Jaske, Fay Urban, Kim Conradt, Vanessa Solis Townsend, Ben 
Anderson, Glen Krueger, Norlene Gray, Thomas Bray, Shellie Lieggi, Bill Malchow, and Darryl 
Falk. 
 

Minutes Approved 
Thomas Bray 
Shellie Lieggi 

 

Treasurers Report January Summary 

Income: $22,634.00 

Other Expenses: $10,234.18 

Total Net income: $12,399.82 

 
Treasurers Report Approved 

Ben Anderson 
Thomas Bray 

 
New Business is as follows: 

2021 Seminars/Locations Topics 

April’s webinar is “2021 Roadcheck: Know before you go” on April 15, 2021 at 10:00. It is 

presented by Instructional Technologies and the Wisconsin State Patrol. 

May’s seminar/webinar has not been decided on. 

WTDC Update 

The WTDC is rescheduled for May 20th and 21st, 2022. All deposited were secured and 

transferred to the 2022 WTDC. The only question is if the ATA will let us use the drivers’ 

handbooks purchased for 2020. 

 



PSDC/Safety Banquet Updates 

The first luncheon is on Saturday, March 27, 2021 at the Tundra in Green Bay, WI. There is 

around 100 people signed up for it. The second luncheon is on Saturday April 17, 2021 at the 

Wilderness Resort in Wisconsin Dells. There is around 90 people signed up for it. Need to finish 

up on some final details for the Safety Banquet. There will also be a special memorial for one 

of the drivers of the month that has recently passed away. A special Thank you to Kim and 

Vanessa for all their hard work. 

Kim’s Report 

We are looking for topics for the upcoming seminars/webinars.  

There have been some questions on the fleet safety contest rules. The rules can be adjusted if 

need be next year.  

Other Business 

No other business. 

Meeting Adjourned at 1620 
 Approved by 
Susan Jaske 

Norlene Gray 
 


